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Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung
Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2019 10:25 AM
To: Henry Jung
Cc: Amy Ow
Subject: RE: Rotten and fallen tree 2161 Bunker Hill Dr.

Hi Henry, 
 
Bob explained to me that it makes financial sense for them to remove the tree debris near your property at the same 
time he is removing tree debris for Lots 9 and 10.  To start any work on Lots 9 and 10, Bob needs to wait for permits.   
 
Permits are being reviewed by the Director, who will likely release them by the end of the week or next week. 
 
Thank you for your patience.  
 

From: Henry Jung [mailto:hjjj@earthlink.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 06, 2019 10:05 AM 
To: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> 
Subject: Rotten and fallen tree 2161 Bunker Hill Dr. 

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 
 
Camille,   11/6/2019 
 
I know called you this morning on this but, I though I should send you  
this email to document the present situation. Thank you for your efforts  
in trying to resolve this problem. 
 
Bob Pilgrim showed up here early last week and took pictures of the  
fallen tree, rotten tree and leftover logs from previous tree removal  
and said he would bring in a crew and take care of the problem on the  
following Monday 11/4. He did not show up that morning and I called him  
and he said " I'm waiting for a permit, I will be there Wednesday. He  
did not show up this morning and I called him, he said " I don't have a  
permit, I can't do anything without a permit, you can call Camille they  
are the holding up the permit". Is that true are is Bob just avoiding  
doing the work? Your help on this is appreciated. 
 
Henry Jung 
 
2161 Bunker Hill Dr. 
 
San Mateo CA. 94402 
 
650-345-9460  C 650-431-6062 
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hjjj@earthlink.net 
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